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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE:  
Work Scheduled on Kika Court Associated with  
Penasquitos Pump Station Oxygenation System 

 
May 23, 2024 
 
On June 3, 2024, work is scheduled to take place on the City of San Diego property on Kika 
Court associated with the Penasquitos Pump Station Oxygenation System Project. 
 
What To Expect:  Construction on Kika Court will include on-site trenching and pipe 

installation, and system sensor installation. Neighbors may see increased 
vehicle traffic and construction equipment on Kika Court, and during the 
day, neighbors may hear construction noise. The City’s contractor will 
minimize construction impacts as much as possible. 

 
When:            Construction is scheduled from Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 

p.m. beginning in June 2024 for approximately one month. This duration is 
subject to change pending material and equipment availability. 

 
Why:             This project is associated with Pure Water San Diego, the City of San 

Diego's phased, multi-year program that will provide nearly half of San 
Diego's water supply locally by 2035. The Pure Water Program will use 
proven water purification technology to clean recycled water to produce 
safe, high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a cost-effective 
investment for San Diego's water needs and will provide a reliable, 
sustainable water supply.  

 
The Penasquitos Pump Station pumps wastewater to the North City Water 
Reclamation Plant (NCWRP) on Eastgate Mall. To improve the quality of the 
water and maintain treatment conditions at the NCWRP, the City will add 
high purity oxygen at the Penasquitos Pump Station. 

 
The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about 
construction activities. Construction notices will be regularly posted on purewatersd.org. 
Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MIR-PWSD (833-647-7973) with 
questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the Penasquitos Pump Station 
Oxygenation System project, and a team member will get back to you within one business 
day. 
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